

Froebelian School Lower Kindergarten's Newsletter 23rd February 2024

Next week, the whole school ethos theme will be:

We keep trying even when it is difficult.

Dear Parent

This week we have started a new topic 'I Wonder What We can find Outside?' We discussed Spring and the differences between Spring and the other seasons. We looked at pictures of Spring flowers, animals and discussed the correct name for young animals.

In Literacy, we have focused on listening skills and thought about the sound we can hear at the beginning of words. The children have worked on name writing skills and some children are ready to work on letter formation of other letters, not just the ones in their name. We have also enjoyed sharing Spring time poems.

In Mathematics, the focus has been on the number nine and where this fits into the number line. The children have worked on counting skills and number formation.

Homework this week is related to our work on Spring, and is set on See Saw. The children absolutely love the sharing of work and activities on See Saw – thank you to you all for uploading pictures. It can be hard work at the end of a busy weekend but the children really do appreciate it.

Please could I ask that children arrive in school by 8.40am. This is the start of the school day and when we sit down to do the register. It is quite disruptive if children are coming in after this time, and really eats into learning time. Thank you for your help with this.

Have a lovely weekend.

From the LKG team

Judith Giles, Clare McCaig and Ruth Greenhough

Dates for your diary:

Monday 26th February – EYFS Teddy Bear's Picnic